
Dear ASPA Families, 

After more than 20 wonderful years as the owner of Amy’s Studio of Performing Arts and 37 
years as a dance teacher, I am writing to share some personal and exciting news: I have made 
the heartfelt decision to sell the studio to a new owner who will carry on the traditions and 
values that have made ASPA a beloved second home for so many. 

This decision did not come easily. ASPA has been one of the greatest joys and honors of my 
life. Watching your children grow in confidence, creativity, and passion has filled my heart year 
after year. Together, we have built more than a dance studio—we’ve built a family. 

As seasons change, so do callings. Over the past few years, I’ve felt a deep pull to dedicate 
more time to utilizing the arts to teach transferable life skills to children for success in other 
areas of life as well as creating quality of life within the senior community.  The Playhouse 
Collective, Inc. is a nonprofit organization I founded to serve young children and senior citizens 
through the performing arts. This new chapter will allow me to focus on community outreach, 
arts education, and creating meaningful intergenerational experiences—work I feel truly called 
to do. I’m also able to continue teaching my adult classes and will be teaching tap on Fridays for 
the new studio. 

Additionally, I’m looking forward to spending more quality time with my own family, especially my 
mother, whose support has been an anchor throughout my journey. 

Please know that I am passing the baton to someone who shares my commitment to your 
children’s growth, artistry, and joy. I have confidence that the new owner, Andrea, will continue 
to nurture the spirit of ASPA and guide the studio into a bright future.  

I am so grateful for your trust, support, and friendship over the years. Thank you for allowing me 
to be part of your children’s lives—it has been a privilege I will always treasure. 

With love and gratitude, 

Amy Cave 

Director, Amy’s Studio of Performing Arts 

 


